
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

14th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers. 
 
You may be aware of the COVID 19 cases that were announced last night in the Shepparton area. Below is a list of 
the venues and businesses where the contact tracing has been linked to cases. 
 

 Three positive cases have been identified in Shepparton. These are linked to the Chadstone outbreak 

 The high-risk locations in Shepparton, residents and visitors should be aware of are: 
 Central Tyre Service, Welsford Street, Shepparton, from Wednesday 30th September 2020 to Tuesday 

13th October 2020 
 Bunnings Warehouse, Midland Highway, Shepparton on Friday 30th September 2020 
 McDonalds Shepparton North, 175 Midland Highway on Saturday 3rd October 2020 
 Mooroopna Golf Club Members Bar on Sunday 4th October 2020 and the Pro Shop and Members Bar 

on Sunday 11th October 2020 
 Shepparton Market Place Medical Centre, Midland Highway Shepparton on Thursday 8th October 

2020 
 Lemon Tree Café, Fryers Street Shepparton 
 Thai Orchard Restaurant, Nixon Street, Shepparton on Wednesday 7th October 2020 from 7.00pm to 

8.30pm 
 Bombshell Hairdressing, Fryers Street, Shepparton on Wednesday 7th October 2020 from 9.30am to 

10.30am 

 If you visited one of these sites, you are a close contact, you need to be tested and quarantine. We also ask 
those in your household quarantine with you. Please call the GV Health Hotline on 1800 313 070 between 
8am and 8pm for further instructions. 

 Contact tracing has already begun and will continue into tonight and throughout tomorrow by Goulburn 
Valley Health. Further high risk locations may be added. 

 
If you attended any of these places on the dates given, please get tested and self-isolate for 14 days. You will be 
required to be re-tested on day 11 of self isolation.  
 
If you have attended any of these sites, you are required to contact the school on 5872 1573 immediately, to arrange 
collection of your children. 
 
The chances of the virus spreading to our school community are minor but we need to be vigilant until all the contact 
tracing has been completed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Always faithful to God, ourselves and others in the Spirit of the Mercy Tradition 
St Joseph's promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children 

1-25 Broadway Street, Cobram, Vic 3644 
Postal: PO Box 900, Cobram, Vic 3644 
Phone: (03) 5872 1573 
Email: info@sjcobram.catholic.edu.au 
Website: www.sjcobram.catholic.edu.au 
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Lucy Keath 
Principal 

 


